
The Assumption of  the Blessed Virgin Mary  -  August 15 

MARK 
YOUR 
CALENDAR 

August 2015 

 

“My soul magnifies the 

Lord, 

 and my spirit rejoices in 

God my Savior  

for he has looked with 

favor on the lowliness of 

his servant. “ 

 

 

 

August 
18 
Parish Catechetical Leadership, 

Cumberland 

20 
Parish Catechetical Leadership, 

Eagle River 

 

September 
19-20 
Confirmation Retreat, 

Woodruff 

20 
Catechetical Sunday  

22 
NCYC Informational Meeting,  

Rice Lake 

24 
NCYC Informational Meeting 

Tomahawk  

29 
NCYC Informational Meeting 

River Falls 

22-25 
World Meeting of Families,  

Philadelphia PA  

 

October 
1 
PCL Gathering/Workshop, 

Hayward 

8 
PCL Gathering/Workshop, 

New Richmond 

16 
PCL Gathering/Workshop, 

Woodruff 

23 
Fall Conference, 

Rice Lake 

 

November 
1-7 
National Parish Religious Education 

Week 

 

 

 

 

Meet 
Chris Hurtubise 
New  Diocesan Associate Director of  Catholic Formation 
 

An introduction to Chris is attached 

Chris will be present to meet you at the upcoming  

workshops and gatherings 

Catechetical  

Leaders    
 

If you have not already complet-

ed a directory form, please use 

the attached copy 



Choose one of the following two… 

           August 19    at Cumberland  

           August 20    at Eagle River 

Choose one of the following three… 

           October 1    at Hayward 

           October 8    at New Richmond 

           October 16    at Woodruff 

Choose one of the following three… 

            February 25    at Woodruff 

            March 3    at Hayward 

            March 10    at New Richmond 
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The Diocese of Superior in collaboration with NET Ministries  

will be hosting Confirmation Retreats in the  following parishes                                             

September 19-20  at Woodruff 

January 9-10  at New Richmond 

February 12-13  at Hayward 

The focus will be on the Holy Spirit with Mass, Reconciliation and Adoration 
 

Go to  Confirmation Retreats for further information and  forms  

Confirmation Retreats 2015 – 2016 

Parish Catechetical Leader 2015-2016 Workshop Dates 
 

All pertinent information was sent in the July mailing ! 

Please register  715.234.5044 or 

mward@catholicdos.org  

http://5291.sites.ecatholic.com/net-ministries-retreats


                   Confirmation Retreat Dates  

NCCL 2015 Catechetical Sunday Resources   

The resources were developed by the USCCB Committee on Evangelization and Catechesis in  
collaboration with several other USCCB Secretariats and offices. They contain helpful articles, les-

son plans, artwork, prayers, reflections and more to assist in sharing about the importance of every  

human person and religious liberty.  

    

Click here for resources. 
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Catechetical Sunday Reflection Booklet and Pin   

Now Available To Order! 
 

     The  National Conference for Catechetical Leadership has a reflec-

tion booklet on the Sunday readings, with a corresponding pin, availa-

ble for purchase. The reflections begin on Catechetical       Sunday and 

continue throughout the whole year.  A great spiritual tool, and won-

derful gift, for all catechists.  Based on the Catechetical Sunday theme,                                                        

"Safeguarding the Dignity of Every Person," each catechist will 

be inspired to echo the faith in their daily living. 
 

      To order: Please download and send in the Order Form.  Mem-

bers receive 10% off their entire order.  Those seeking to become 

members, will receive 10% their order total, if they sign up for mem-

bership during the order.  This 10% will also apply to their member-

ship dues total.  So, don't miss this opportunity!   

 

More information available on the NCCL website. 

http://www.nccl.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=hBoVQUnQTnUtkrkeXiKuyNECaB5lD1zOWNgM74ldi%2bYqP6XI8UmhVPqJW0n8%2bxjTQ5t6%2bG4OpyHejmr%2bm3ZyZay4RmhABcbnbfIM%2b5L7sf4%3d
http://www.usccb.org/beliefs-and-teachings/how-we-teach/catechesis/catechetical-sunday/index.cfm
http://files.ctctcdn.com/f9420f3b401/d380b069-1eee-406b-b566-78e8ac084670.pdf
https://nccl.wildapricot.org/page-1336898


      Parents, grandparents and guardians from across the country are invited to 

participate together either onsite or online this September to revive their faith 

and support their vocation as parents.  

      Two separate Catholic Parent Revivals are being hosted in the evenings 

of September 23 and 24 during the World Meeting of Families in Philadelphia 

and will be open to all parents, grandparents and ministry leaders free of charge 

whether you are participating onsite or online (via a free Live Stream sponsored 

by OCP/SpiritandSong.com). Each CPR runs from 7 pm - 9:30 pm ET.  

      The Catholic Parent Revival has been created to allow time for parents 

to talk with one another in small groups and a Call to Prayer to conclude the 

evening. Steve and Jenni Angrisano, serving as emcees, will guide both onsite and 

virtual groups through this process as the event unfolds. Spread the word using 

the CPR flyers and encourage groups of parents to gather together in homes 

and parishes to participate together. A facilitator's guide for online groups will 

be available at the  CPR website in September. 
The Catholic Parent Revival is part of the Strong Catholic Families Initiative pre-

sented in partnership with NFCYM, NACFLM, NCCL and NCEA.  

    CPR: A Great Way to Support, Motivate, and Revive the Faith of Parents  

Laudato Si: On Care for our Common Home Page 4 

“On Care for Our Common Home (Laudato Si') is the new appeal from Pope 
Francis addressed to "every person living on this planet" for an inclusive dialogue 
about how we are shaping the future of our planet. Pope Francis calls the Church 
and the world to acknowledge the urgency of our environmental challenges and to 
join him in embarking on a new path. This encyclical is written with both hope and 
resolve, looking to our common future with candor and humility.”    USCCB 

 

To view Pope Francis encyclical and learn more, go through 

the USCCB go to: Laudato Si 
 

To read Pope Francis encyclical through the Holy See go to:  
Laudato Si 

http://www.strongcatholicfamilies.org/cpr/index.htm
http://www.strongcatholicfamilies.org/cpr/index.htm
http://www.strongcatholicfamilies.org/cpr/documents/CPR_Philadelphia_Print_Color.pdf
http://www.usccb.org/about/leadership/holy-see/francis/pope-francis-encyclical-laudato-si-on-environment.cfm
http://w2.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/encyclicals/documents/papa-francesco_20150524_enciclica-laudato-si.html


New  Diocesan 
Associate Director of 

Catholic Formation 
 

We welcome Chris Hurtubise to the position of Association Director of Catholic 
Formation for the Diocese of Superior.  Chris will be working out of the Bishop Hammes 
Center and will be assisting in faith formation, specifically youth ministry, family 
ministry, adult formation and evangelization. 
 
Chris joins the diocesan staff after several years in the Amery/Balsam Lake cluster, 
where he served as the Director of Faith Formation and Youth Ministry. A native of 
Chicago, Chris studied classics at Hillsdale College in Michigan and also received a 
Master’s Degree in theology from the University of Dallas. He and his wife, Stephanie, 
who is a native of Balsam Lake, have lived there for five years and are parishioners at 
Our Lady of the Lakes in Balsam Lake.  During that time he has been very active in the 
diocese attending, speaking at, and helping lead diocesan events. He has also 
collaborated a great deal with neighboring parishes on things like FED, confirmation 
retreats and youth ministry events. 
 
“There are a lot of different things that I’m really excited about in taking on this new 
role, but the biggest thing is the opportunity to continue to work with all the awesome 
people I’ve met over the past several years,” Chris says. “From folks at Extreme Faith 

Camp and Discipleship U., to folks from Fall 
Conferences and Regional Conferences, I’ve just been 
blown away by the charity, kindness and passion for 
spreading the Gospel of Jesus Christ that so many of 
my peers around the diocese display. I can’t wait to roll 
up my sleeves and get to work continuing to build on 
the great things that are happening here.”  
 
Chris and Stephanie live on a hobby farm in Luck, where 
they grow a large garden and raise chickens, turkeys 
and pigs. In his free time, Chris loves spending time 
with family, traveling – especially to the Rocky 
Mountains – playing ultimate Frisbee, golfing, playing 
his guitar and drums and reading. It ought to be noted 
that he is a self-professed and unabashed Lord of the 
Rings nerd. 






